
   
 

 
 

43 Stewart Road 
Collingwood, Ontario 
Canada 
epcor.com 

July 20, 2023   

Sent by EMAIL, RESS e-filing 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re:  EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“EPCOR”)  
 Brockton Expansion – Leave to Construct Application - Revised 
 EB-2022-0246   

 

Please find enclosed a revised submission EPCOR’s Leave to Construct Application in its entirety.  

 

In addition to the revised reference of Section 36 of the OEB act filed on July 6, 2023: 

 

Pursuant to Section 36 of the OEB Act, an Order or Orders allowing EPCOR to establish the 

BCVVA, effective as of the date of this Application; 

 

Two additional edits have been made: 

 

1. Exhibit A, Page 1 of 5 – Reference to the Township of Chatsworth has been removed from the 

initial paragraph as Chatsworth has been removed from Stage 1 of the project. 

2. Exhibit F_1_1 Attachment 1, Pages 263-272 - Landowner names have been redacted from the 

1880 historical atlas listing tenure.  

 

Please contact me if you require any further information.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tim Hesselink, CPA 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership  

(705) 445-1800 ext. 2274 

THesselink@epcor.com  
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